
Major Administrative Actions of the Toxic and Chemical 

Substances Bureau, Environmental Protection Administration, 

Executive Yuan, September 2021 

 

1. An online review meeting was held between the TCSB and local 

governments on vertical communication regarding: management 

of toxic and chemical substances and environmental agents; 

handling of environmental toxic incidents; and disaster prevention 

and relief related affairs. The meeting also covered horizontal 

exchanges on management experiences among municipalities, 

counties and cities, so as to jointly enhance operational efficiency.  

2. An official letter was sent to local environmental protection 

bureaus on September 9, informing them to execute the 

“Ammonium Nitrate and Hydrofluoric Acid Operators Inspection” 

project between October 1, 2021 and March 31, 2022 in order to 

understand the operating modes of handlers of these substances, 

while ensuring their legal compliance. 


